








A Stewardship Moment...

- We are looking for one volunteer to help with
the Religious Counter sales for the Saturday 5 pm
Mass. If you are interested please call the parish
office (303) 364-7435 or neyda@stpiusxparish.org

- We are looking for Eucharistic Ministers to visit
and administer Holy Communion to the home-
bound. If you are interested in this opportunity,
please contact Maureen for all the details at 303-
364-7435, ext. 116 or maureen@stpiusxparish.org
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Beacon
of Hope

2018

Benefiting Marisol Services:
Marisol Health, Marisol Homes, Marisol Maternity
Sacred Heart Counseling, Gabriel Project and Respect Life

Saturday, January 27, 2018
4:00 pm Private Mass

Celebrans: Father Brian Larkin - Pastor, Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Parish
Bishop Machebeuf High School - School Gymnasium
458 Uinta Way, Denver, CO 80230

Gala Event

After Mass, proceed to Wings Over the Rockies Air & Space Museum
7711 East Academy Boulevard, Denver, CO 80230
Less than 112 mile from Bishop Muchebeuf

5:30 pm- 6:45 pm | The Marketplace

Enjoy cocktails and hors d’oeuvtes while roaming the Marketplace.
The Marketplace will feature kiosks with beautiful religious items, restaurant gift cards, and wine.

There will be an opportunity to buy a brick in the Marisol Health Denver East (Lighthouse) Stations of the Cross Garden.

The garden supports the continuum of care for those women and children who are in need of a helping hand.

7:00 pm-9:00 pm | The Gala & Live Auction

Sit down and enjoy a delicious meal and glass of wine,
while listening to stories of hope from the families that we serve.

Young Professional Lounge
Lounge returns this year for attendees 21-30 years old.
Experience the same compelling evening from the Mezzanine in a cool, fun lounge furnished by
American Furniture Warehouse while enjoying a hip, buffet-style menu.

Dlease join us for an inspirational evening and celebrate with us the joy of life.
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You are invited!

St. Pius X Catholic School

Open House

Est. 1559

January 28, 2018 from 9am-2pm
RSVP by January 26 at 303-364-6515

13680 E. 14th Place
Aurora, GO 80011

PosterdyWWall.com

STEWARDSHIP FOR NOV 2017

Income

English Offertory....................... $26,468
Online Giving........ccoovveiiinininnn 9,142
Spanish Offertory........................ 14,300
Building & Repairs..............coveveeen. 1,032
OtherIncome............ooovvviiiiiinn... 7,449
Religious Education........................ 2,580
School Revenue..................o.oel. 137,868
School Scholarship Fund................... 1,393
Total Income...........................$200,232
Expenses
Ministry Expense............o.ovvevvnnn. 26,755
Religious Education ....................... 3,062
Operating Expense..........................27,520
Capital Expense.............c.ooeevinne.n. 1,394
School Expense...............cvevennee 111,055
Total Expense......................... $169,786

g%/”‘g L. Net Income/(Loss)
g)arisﬁ‘” Gwmﬂ $ 30,446
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IRA Charitable Rollover is now a Permanent Law

Each IRA owner over age 70% may make a transfer of up to $100,000
per year to a qualified charity. IRA charitable rollovers are tax-free and
not included in adjusted gross income. An IRA charitable rollover may
fulfill part or all of your required minimum distribution (RMD). To
learn how you and the Church can benefit, contact Jean Finegan at The
Catholic Foundation at 303.867.0613.

New Year's Resolutions for 2018

As you move into the New Year, have you considered how you will
leave a legacy for your family and our faith? We humbly ask you to con-
sider remembering our parish through a gift to St. Pius X Parish Fund
held at The Catholic Foundation. Your planned gift to our Fund will
provide financial support to ensure our faith continues to grow for the
generations to come.
Please contact Jean Finegan at The Catholic Foundation at
303-867-0613




